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3rd May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Mrs Cliffe, Head of Carrington Infant School and myself, would like to share some further information 
about our celebrations for The Queen's Platinum Jubilee.  
 
On Friday 27th May we would like to encourage all children to wear something red, white or blue (no 
football kits).  
 
The infant school will be heading to our field at 1.30pm for a joint celebration, parade and performance 
from the joint choirs.  
 
We really want the children across both sites to forge good friendships, therefore Year 2 will be 
celebrating with Year 5, Reception with Year 3 and Year 2 with Year 4. The Year 6 children will be serving 
cakes and drinks.  
 
At 2.00pm we would like to invite you to the Junior School field, where the children will parade in 
crowns with their Infant School year group partner. The choirs from both schools will also be 
performing. 
 
Specific details about entrances and exits will be communicated nearer the time.  
 
We really hope you are able to make this special occasion and we look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Mrs E Cameron and Mrs K Cliffe 
 
Carrington Junior School and Carrington Infant School  
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